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Prelude 
 

Ringing of the Bell 
 

Opening Song                   “Amazing Grace”            Brethren Quartet                        
 

Opening Prayer                                   Shirley Frette 
 

Scripture 
 

Matthew 5:21-24, 27-28 
 

21 
“You have heard that it was said to the people long ago, ‘You 

shall not murder, and anyone who murders will be subject to 
judgment.’ 

22 
But I tell you that anyone who is angry with a brother or 

sister will be subject to judgment. Again, if you insult a brother or 
sister, you are answerable to the court. And anyone who says, ‘You 
fool!’ will be in danger of the fire of hell. 
 

23 
“Therefore, if you are offering your gift at the altar and there 

remember that your brother or sister has something against you, 
24 

leave your gift there in front of the altar. First go and be reconciled 
to them; then come and offer your gift.

  

 

27 
“You have heard that it was said, ‘You shall not commit adultery.’ 

28 
But I tell you that anyone who looks at a woman lustfully has 

already committed adultery with her in his heart.” 
 

 

1 Corinthians 6:18-20 
 

18 
Flee from sexual immorality. All other sins a person commits are 

outside the body, but whoever sins sexually, sins against their own 
body. 

19 
Do you not know that your bodies are temples of the Holy 

Spirit, who is in you, whom you have received from God? You are not 
your own; 

20 
you were bought at a price. Therefore honor God with 

your bodies. 
 

Special Music “The Old Rugged Cross”          Brethren Quartet                        

Announcements 
 

Offering 
 

Sermon                                                                          Pastor Jensen 
“Commandments V & VI: Protecting Our Neighbor and Spouse” 

 

Special Music                 “And Can It Be”                  Brethren Quartet 
 

The Lord’s Prayer  
 

Benediction 
 

Closing Hymn               “For the Beauty of the Earth”             No. 182    
 

Postlude  
 
 

Welcome to our fourth Lenten Service in 2017. You are invited to 
continue to be a part of our Lenten observance by attending our 
special mid-week services. 
 

Thank you to the following who had a part in tonight’s activities:  

 Senior Choir for preparing supper, 

 Our ushers: Chuck & Laura Carlson, Ben Carlson, Beth Bunn, 

 Shirley Frette for leading in opening devotions,  

 Our sound engineer, Craig Sargent, and 

 the Brethren Quartet for providing special music. 
 

There will be a time for coffee and fellowship in the narthex 
following the service tonight. We still need volunteers to prepare and 
serve coffee after our Wednesday Lenten services each week. Sign 
up in the kitchen if interested. 
 

We encourage everyone to use the “Seek God for the City” 2017 
prayer booklets (or the companion app available for 99 cents) each 
day until Palm Sunday. Booklets are still available on the table in the 
narthex for $3. A free children's version is also provided. 
 

Please sign up to volunteer as ushers, greeters, and readers for the 
months of April & May. Signup on the bulletin board in the sanctuary 
(just as you pass through the wooden doors), or contact the church 
office. Thank you! 
 

 

Next Wednesday, March 29, 7:00 P.M. 
Sermon: Commandments VII & VIII (Steal, False Witness) 

Special Music: Trio (Cathy McKim, Marian Olive, Kati Potratz) 
Lenten Supper served by the Sunday School youth

 



 


